Dear Student,

Thank you for applying for a degree or certificate from Ventura College in Fall 2020. After completing a careful review of your application, we are unable to confer your degree or certificate because not all graduation requirements have been completed.

For your degree or certificate to be conferred, you will need to complete the outstanding requirements and meet with a counselor to apply for graduation again. If you want to set an appointment with a counselor, please call (805) 289-6448.

We encourage you to continue pursuing your degree or certificate and are here to support you in achieving your academic goals.

Thank you,

The Admissions & Records and Counseling Teams